
Hi, 
I am opposed to the bike lanes being put on Clearmeadow/ William Roe. The residents should 
have a say and it should be valued and respected. A majority of the residents have spoken to 
oppose this based on the petition.  
 
Our street parking will be eliminated, we specifically do not have a parking lot nearby and our 
aging parents would need to walk two blocks to visit. Our street will increase naturally in (car, 
foot) traffic due to the Mulock park, we do not want to further clog our streets. 
 
Mulock is approved for a multi-use lane which is a better use of a bike lane, which in turn nulls 
the reasoning for one 400 m away on Clearmeadow.  
 
If there is a speed issue, we should address that with the mitigation tactics, the town has 
outlined on street studies and not rely on bike lanes. We see very few bikers in our 
neighbourhood. mostly children who feel safer on the sidewalks.   
 
In discussion with Newmarket residents other streets in Newmarket who had petitions 
previously seemed to be ignored so I ask that you take into consideration the voices and 
opinions of the residents. 
 
Thank You, 
Carolina Begg 
 


